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The Government of Japan jointly held an inauguration ceremony of “The Project for the 
Installation of Water Supply System in Atsabe Sub-district, Ermera District” with the
national NGO, TUNA MUTIN in Laubono Village, Atsabe Sub-district, Ermera District.
The Government of Japan provided US$98,666 for this project under the Grant 
Assistance for Grass-roots Human Security Projects (GGP) Scheme.

Through this project, TUNA MUTIN constructed a water supply system to the 
community. It is expected that this water supply system will provide safe and clean 
water and contribute to the improvement of the livelihood for 2,485 people in Laubono 
and Obulo Villages. 

At the inauguration ceremony, Mr. Nakajima, Deputy Chief of Mission and H.E. Jacinto 
Rigoberto, Vice Minister for Social Solidarity, H.E. Mr. Elias Moniz, Secretary of State
for Water, Sanitation and Urban Development, H.E. Mr. Luis Rodrigues, Secretary of 
State for Public Works and other distinguished guests celebrated the completion of this 
project.
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